
 

 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 15 May 2025 

Hi Everyone,  

Our amazing Year 6 children completed their end of Key Stage 2 SAT tests this 

week, the tests were very challenging and demanded a great deal from our 

children.  The children arrived at school every day, determined to do their very best 

and show just how much learning they have acquired throughout their time at 

Crossflatts Primary School. The grit, determination and conviction they have shown 

throughout the week, just demonstrates the wonderful young people they are all 

becoming as they prepare for their secondary careers. I couldn't be any prouder of 

our children.  Every single child within Year 6 has tried their very best throughout 

the week and we are in awe of each and every one of you.  You should all be very 

proud of yourselves!   

 

 

 We are very excited 

after the holidays for 

us to be able to have 

our very own heated 

swimming pool on 

site again and our Key 

Stage 2 children are 

excited to begin their 

swimming lessons 

straight after the spring bank holidays for a half 

term of small group swimming. We are so lucky! 

Information about which days each year group will 

swim on will follow next week so families have time 

to organise swim kits over the holidays.   

 
  

Just in case families need to book time off from work commitments- Rose Day is 

Thursday 10h of July from 1.30pm.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Safeguarding   

As we are close to embarking on the spring bank fortnight off, many of our children will be 

enjoying trips to the beach, parks, rivers which are there to enjoy but to ensure the children 

know how to keep safe too. Below is a link to a useful download all about water safety which you 

could use to have a discussion around what to do if your child finds themselves in trouble in water.  

Download.ashx (rlss.org.uk) 

 

Friends of Crossflatts 
 
The Friends of Crossflatts have been trialling a new fundraising opportunity with the Easy Fundraising app, 
which we are now sharing with you all. The app is a great way to boost the money raised for school with no 
additional cost to you. The money is raised through a cash back system on purchases made with major 
retailers through the app. Between the 9th May and 23rd May, the app is offering us a bonus for each new 
person who signs up and nominates Crossflatts as their chosen cause. There are further details of this on 
Class Dojo or if you have any further questions please feel free to ask your year rep or 
email friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk.  
 
We are now having weekly meetings to discuss the planning of Rose Day 2025, the next one is 21st May at 
8pm on zoom. If you would like to join in please let a year rep know or email at the address above and we 
can let you know the details.  
 

Attendance  
Here are last week’s figures:    

Whole School: 96.4% 

 

The weather is warming up for our last week of term next week, I know our Year 4 children are getting very 
excited about going on their residential to Lytham St Anne’s,  let’s 
hope the sun keeps shining for us!  
 

Kind regards   

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

Family-Flourish-Fly 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

97% 97.9% 96.3% 95.3% 96.6% 93.9% 98.4% 96.4% 

https://www.rlss.org.uk/Handlers/Download.ashx?IDMF=2eb9f86f-8703-4117-946e-591f5fdbb3e4

